

June 28, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

Enclosed is a draft order that would accept G.L. c. 64N, § 3 and impose a three (3) percent excise tax on the retail sales of marijuana for adult use. The language in the proposed order is taken from a bulletin issued by the Massachusetts Department of Revenue.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jon Mitchell



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 28, 2018

ORDERED that the City of New Bedford accept G.L. c. 64N, § 3 to impose an excise on the retail sales of marijuana for adult use at the rate of 3 percent.